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November 1, 2021

Dear Student, 

The League of Women Voters of New York State Educational Foundation is sponsoring a conference called 

Students Inside Albany     May 22-25, 2022

The local LWV of Buffalo/Niagara is accepting applications to attend the conference from high school students in Western New York who have an interest in law and government.   

There is no cost to the student who is selected.

If you would like to submit your name to us for consideration as a student representative from the LWV of Buffalo/Niagara, we ask you to do the following:

1. Submit a letter/short essay of one page or less, describing your qualifications for this honor. We hope that you’ll mention your school accomplishments, leadership roles you have taken on, your involvement in community and civic activities, and any other information that you feel will help us to know you better and what you would bring to the conference.

2. Complete and submit the completed student application form.

3. Submit the nomination form completed by a teacher or your guidance counselor who is familiar with your qualifications.

As a League representative at Students Inside Albany, we hope that you will both actively participate in the conference, and when returning home, share what you learned with your school and community.

I’m enclosing a brochure on the conference, which will clarify its purpose and scope. If you have any questions, please email me at janetmg@verizon.net or leave a message at 716-395-8492; 

Please mail your letter/essay, application form, and teacher nomination form to League address above 

The deadline for all application letters and references is February 1, 2022.

Sincerely,
Janet M. Goodsell, SIA Coordinator
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